

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Chairman

March 10, 2017

Dr. Bharat Bhargava Department of Computer Science College of Science Lawson Hall

Dear Dr. Bhargava:

The Board of Trustees congratulates you on receiving a 2017 Focus Award from Purdue's Office of Institutional Equity. We are pleased that your outstanding contributions to further the university's commitment to disability accessibility and disability diversity initiatives have been recognized in this way, and we are grateful for your dedication to the greater good. You are truly a Difference Maker.

Thank you for making Purdue proud.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Berghoff

Minhaell. Beyloff

Chairman

cc: S. Prabhakar

